
 
From: Jennie Carter [   
Sent: 11 September 2021 09:35 
To: Programme Officer <Programme.Officer@folkestone-hythe.gov.uk> 
Subject: NATTRAN/SE/S247/3254 

 

PLEASE save Princes Parade.  
 

It is a life enhancing area for so many people and it could be life saving for some. Everyone 
feels it is fait accompli but I am praying sense will prevail because, once it is gone, we can 

never have it back.  

 
Yours faithfully, 

Jennie Carter 
 




